
From: Kim Peters
Sent: 1/22/2016 11:56:06 AM
To: Haley, Nikki; LeMoine, Leigh; Priester, Nicole
Cc: 
Subject: STEM Proclamation

The 2016 Stem Festival is coming up on Saturday, February 6, 2016 at 
Brittlebank Park in downtown Charleston.

We were hoping Governor Haley would sign the proclamation again supporting 
this event like she did last year.

All the information will be sent to the printers soon and we were hoping to 
include her signed proclamation.

If possible could you get her signature and e-mail it back to me to include in the 
program.

Thank you,

Kim 

 

Kimberley C. Peters

Clerk of Council/Admin Assistant

 

The City of Hanahan

1255 Yeamans Hall Road
Hanahan, SC  29410

(843) 576.5251

 

     

 

              

 



          

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this electronic mail along with any 
attachment(s) is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may 
contain privileged and/or confidential information that is exempt from disclosure under applicable 
law. If you are not the intended recipient of this electronic mail, you are hereby notified that you 
should not read any further, and any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender at 
the City of Hanahan at 843-554-4221 and immediately delete this transmission. Thank you for 
your compliance.


